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Comments: I want to thank the forest service for the tough tasks they always take on, thank you for your service.

I am a 46 year old female, backcountry enthusiast and avid snowmobiler and snowboarder.  Our entire family

enjoys snowmobiling for the adventures and the benefits to our health and mental health.  I ask that the forest

service to remove proposal D from its planning.  Plan D is a plan to nearly eliminate snowmobiling activities for

these well loved snowmobiling zones.  I ask that you consider a more multiuse approach for your designations.

At a time where this state is growing, we must not turn our backs on our backcountry adventurers who embrace

Colorado as home and as a lifestyle.  It may need to be more thoughtful and a bit more complicated, but the

Colorado backcountry has room for all the winter adventures.  I encourage you to continue to work on Plan A,

ensuring we can all enjoy and take part in the winter activities that mean the world to all of us.  Thank you for

your time.  


